Brooke, Sheryl

From: Sent:	Wooldredge, William <
To:	Laura Jones;
Cc:	Nicole Kowalski; Joe Creehan; Liz Murphy; Michael Coburn; Bob Bellin; Deb&Tom Sue
	Carter; George Roth; Bill Currin; Bob Drew; Hal DeSaussure; Jim Cowan Re: Save Our City
Subject:	
Joe, I'll be out of to	own. Two thoughts: 1) we are in a Public Relations battle and so far we are not winning and 2) the
Ward races this fa	
Sent from my iPho	ne
On Jul 9, 2019, at 3	3:18 PM, Laura Jones <
I can, too	
On Jul 9, 2	019, at 3:18 PM, Nicole Kowalski <
I c	an attend
Ni	kki
Or	n Jul 9, 2019, at 2:32 PM, Joe Creehan <
	Let's get together for a meeting Monday evening.
	Who can be there?
	I'll work on finding a location
	Joe
	Sent from my iPhone
	On Jul 9, 2019, at 1:37 PM, Liz Murphy < wrote:
	I am out of town. Cant come to meeti g Liz
	On Tue, Jul 9, 2019, 11:18 AM Michael Coburn
	When they did the listening sessions, they recorded suggestions. Do you know how silly I felt saving keep it just as it is? The support

for the project would not come through from the listening sessions, just the dissent.

Enjoy the journey,

Michael Coburn mobile

On Tuesday, July 9, 2019, 11:11:52 AM EDT, Bob Bellin

My gut is to let it go for now. Let council do what it feels is best and focus on campaigns this fall as needed. Fighting this publicly lends the recall effort more credibility and legitimacy that its actual support level warrants. There is no way that they get enough signatures for a recall and none of the at large seats come up for two years.

Bob

Bob Bellin

330.554.9696

On Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 10:51 AM Nicole Kowalski < wrote:

I've been thinking about it. Maybe a small letter to the editor campaign might help. I think we avoid responding in any way to the Oberts/Hudson's Voice people.

Maybe our letters focus on things like reminding people of Beth and Alex's voting record up until this point, reminding people that Hal had been staunchly pro-phase II this WHOLE time and he has a voting record to match, reminding people of all of the work that went into this years ago (can we get someone from planning commission to write this?), maybe we get someone from each board/comission who has worked on this project to write a letter?

I think we should focus on positivity, reminding people that Hudson did the work and put in the time, and we are not going into this blindly.

On Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 8:56 AM Wooldredge, William > wrote:

You all might want to come to tonight's meeting. Bill

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 9, 2019, at 7:07 AM, Liz Murphy wrote: